
 

 
                               
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Public and Statutory Consultation  
Proposed speed reduction measures on Durnsford Road, N11 

Dear Resident or Business, 
 
Following concerns from the local community about speeding traffic, I am pleased to inform you that 
as part of this year’s Road Danger Reduction Investment Plan, we are proposing to extend the existing 
20mph zone to include Durnsford Road. The proposed 20mph zone will be self-enforcing thereby 
reducing vehicle speeds and improving road safety for all road users. The key interventions are as 
follows and are detailed on the plan overleaf: 

• Extension of the existing 20mph zone to include Durnsford Road between Albert Road and 
Bounds Green Road 

• Introduction of raised tables within the proposed 20mph zone  

• Proposal to raise existing zebra crossing outside No.57 

• Proposal to raise existing zebra crossing near No.147, remove central island and extend zig 
zag markings 

• New road markings and signage 

 
This letter marks the start of public consultation, during which we welcome your views on the 
proposals. Please provide these using the enclosed Freepost feedback card or email your views to 
us at frontline.consultation@haringey.gov.uk  
 
At the same time, the statutory consultation on the proposed changes (legal process whereby the 
proposals are advertised in the local newspapers) will begin on 14th December 2022. The statutory 
consultation process normally runs for three weeks but given the approaching Christmas holiday 
period, it will run for five weeks until 18th January 2023. The statutory process is designed to ensure 
that anyone wishing to object to the proposals will have their views considered and responded to. You 
can object to the scheme by emailing traffic.orders@haringey.gov.uk Please give reasons for your 
objection. 
 
Please ensure that your response including any objections to the proposals reach us as soon as 
possible and no later than 18th January 2023. 

 
Thank you for your interest and we look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

Highways Engineering 

 

  

 14th December 2022 
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